

Leasowe Nursery School & Family Centre Every Child. Every Family. One Community.

Twickenham Drive, Leasowe, Wirral CH46 2QF **2**: (0151) 639 8923

1: schooloffice@ley.wirral.sch.uk : http://www.leasowenurseryschool.co.uk/

Monday 20th September 2021

Dear Families,

We hope you are settling in well after these first few weeks back, it has been lovely to welcome our children back and even more lovely to welcome many new children and families. We're looking forward to sharing lots of updates and news from each of our classrooms over the coming weeks and months. We hope you enjoy our first update.



Pop in and see us!

Have you visited our reception area recently? Staff have been working hard to make sure it's a calm, welcoming and inviting space... filled with wonderful diverse books! When you're next in our school, we're sure your children will love the new space!

Octopus

Welcome back from all the staff in the Octopus room! We have had lots of fun settling in and exploring the big

garden. Children have been incredibly focused during painting activities and learning to write letters. We have all sat together, sharing stories and songs. This week we have been reading Mr Tongue, practicing our movements and sounds to help develop our speech.





Angelfish

Children have settled into the routine and rhythm of the nursery school beautifully. They are getting to know each other and their adults. We have been reading 'Owl Babies' to help children understand that mummy/daddy/parents always come back. It has been a very comforting story. We also regularly feed our chicken, clean their beds and collect eggs. This week we made pancakes using our eggs.

Next week we will be in our allotment garden, pulling out weeds, adding

compost and planting some winter

vegetables. We will also be reading Jasper's

Beanstalk, Jack and the Beanstalk and The Tiny Seed. We would love to hear from you so please share any books, stories, activities and toys of your child's interest on tapestry.

Rainbowfish

We would like to welcome all returning and new children and parents back to rainbowfish! We are looking forward to the term ahead making new friends, learning new things and having lots of fun through play.





We're Tweeting!

We've recently joined Twitter as a way of sharing even more of the wonderful learning that takes place in our school on a daily basis. If you're not already following us, please head over to twitter and search for <u>@LeasoweNursery</u>.





<u>Tapestry</u>

If any parents are having issues with creating their tapestry account or just any issues with tapestry in general, please feel free to pop into the main office or give us a call and we will help. Tapestry is the perfect way for you to keep up to date with all of the wonderful things your children are learning each day.

Parentmail

Please can you check we have your correct details on parentmail. If you change your phone number or email address, please update it on parentmail to ensure that you don't miss out on any updates from us.



Pumpkin Parade

Last year's pumpkin parade was such a big hit that we are doing it again! Decorate your pumpkin at home and showcase it at the front of our school for the whole community to see. Drop off your pumpkins between 18th October and 29th October for your chance to win a prize (prize draw will be on 29th October). Everyone who brings a pumpkin will receive a treat!



Macmillan Coffee Morning

This Friday (24th September) we are having a coffee morning at 9am to raise money for this worthwhile cause. There will also be cakes being sold at the children's entrances to their rooms. As Cancer is something that will have, unfortunately, touched all of our lives we hope you are able to support our event. Come along and enjoy a brew, a chat and a cake! If you would like to donate any cakes, please drop them off at the main office.



Thank you for your continued help and support. If you have any questions, comments, concerns or have some good news to share, please do not hesitate to get in touch!

Yours sincerely,

Mr. S. Mycroft

Unity Federation Headteacher

